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SHAW AFB PILOT INVOLVED IN ACCIDENT IDENTIFIED 
 
SHAW AIR FORCE BASE, S.C. – The pilot of the 20th Fighter Wing F-16CM Fighting 

Falcon that crashed today north of Charleston is Major Aaron Johnson from the 55th Fighter 

Squadron attached to Shaw. 

 

Major Johnson, who survived the collision by ejecting from his fighter, has been taken to Joint 

Base Charleston's medical clinic for examination and treatment if necessary. 

 

More information will be released as it becomes available. 
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